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January 30, 2025 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Early Close  
 
Boulevard Academy will be closing at the slightly earlier time of 3pm on Thursday 6th and Thursday 13th February 2025 
as we hold consultation events for parents of our Year 8 and Year 7 students respectively.  
 
Should this present you with any problem and you wish to discuss this, please contact your child’s Year Leader by calling 
Reception on 01482 217898. 
 
As always, thank you in advance for your support and understanding. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
 

Mr Khan 
Headteacher 
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